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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1278 would clarify that certain employees, including those individuals employed by 

institutions of higher education within the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education. FTE 

count for higher education agencies approaches 28,300. The State Regents estimated the 

maternity leave cost at what OMES estimated for SB 16x. Estimated cost may approach 

$2,500,000. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $2.5 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $2.5 million 

 

Prepared by: State Regents for Higher Education 


